Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Quest Corporation of America, Inc.
The Florida Department of Transportation announces a hearing to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: February 22, 2018, 5:30 p.m.
PLACE: Lakeside Fellowship United Methodist Church, 121 N. Henderson Lane, Sanford, Florida 32771
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED:
Financial Management No.: 240200-2
Project Description: Wekiva Parkway Section 7A Construction
This project will construct 3.5 miles of limited access toll road along the existing State Road (S.R.) 46 corridor from a half mile east of Wekiva Park Drive to Orange Boulevard. The project also includes parallel, non-tolled, one-lane frontage roads for local travel. Roundabouts are planned as safety enhancements at the intersections under the parkway. Lighting is planned under the bridges and on frontage road approaches to the roundabouts. Work is scheduled to begin in February - March of 2018.
A flier will be distributed at the meeting.
Persons with disabilities who require accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or persons who require translation services, free of charge, should contact Ms. Mary Brooks, Public Information Officer at (407)694-5505, or via e-mail at info@wekivaparkway.com at least seven (7) days prior to the meeting. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact us by using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status. Persons wishing to express their concerns relative to FDOT compliance with Title VI may do so by contacting Jennifer Smith, FDOT District Five Title VI Coordinator, via email at Jennifer.Smith2@dot.state.fl.us.
For additional information concerning the project, please contact Jeff Oakes, Project Oversite II, at (407)482-7835 or via email at Jeff.Oakes@dot.state.fl.us. You also may visit the project website at www.wekivaparkway.com, and follow the project on Facebook and Twitter.
